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ADVENTURE * MEMORIES + FUN

HeaLTH AND SAFETY GUIDELINES 2024

Establishing and maintaining a safe and healthy learning experience is our top priority.
Riverbend Nature Camp takes place primarily outdoors and campers will mainly only go indoors to
use restroom facilities or to shelter from extreme weather.

Please understand that there is some risk in attending Riverbend’'s Summer Camp. As a camp
community, we rely on our families to be honest, keep sick children home, and do our best not to
spread infection.

COVID-19
e Campers should stay home if they have COVID-19 symptoms, have been diagnosed with

COVID-19, are waiting for COVID-19 tests results, or have been exposed to someone with
symptoms or a confirmed or suspected case.
e If a camper exhibits any signs or symptoms of illness prior to drop-off, DO NOT send them to

Riverbend.
e We encourage all campers and counselors who are eligible to be fully vaccinated prior to the

start of camp.
e Masking at Riverbend is optional indoors and outdoors.
e There will be approved hand sanitizer available in the Snider Barn, Laurie Bachman Farmhouse

and Nick and Dee Adams Pavilion

Establishing and maintaining a safe and healthy learning experience is our top priority. We will take
every precaution possible but understand that there is some risk in attending Riverbend’'s Summer
Camp. We all must agree to be honest, keep sick children home, and do our best not to spread

infection.



